LEWIS B. BURLESON JACK HUFF

BURLESON & HUFF

OiL PROPERTIES
BOX 935 . PHONE 683.4747
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

March 14,1975

Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Supervisor
State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Mr. Ramey:

Referring to your letter of March 12th concerning our from
C-104 for an allowable on our Cinco de Mayo No. 3 located
in Unit D of Section 24, T-18-S, R-32-E, we do not have any
deviation survey on this hole since it was drilled by cable
tool and it was impossible to run such a survey on wireline.

If this does not clear up this question, please advise on
what procedures we should follow to secure allowable for
this well.

Yours very truly,

BURLESON and HUFF

Lewis B. Burleson
LBB:slr



